
Waterbury Board of Civil Authority Meeting 
Thursday September 7, 2017 at 5:00pm 

Steele Community Meeting Room ~ 28 North Main Street 

Present: C. Lawrence, P. Sabin, J. Barker, L. Schlegel, J. Walton, L. Parks, M. Howes, J. Carter, 
and D. Myette. 

The meeting was called to order at 5:00pm.  

C. Lawrence explained that the purpose of the meeting is to conduct a review of the entire 
checklist, name-by-name, to consider sending challenge letter to voters, by September 15th 
of each odd numbered year (17 V.S.A §2150(c)).  

She then distributed the checklist that was subdivided into 4 lists: 

The first list contained the names of 180 voters who voted prior to 3/1/2016.  

The second list contained the name of 3,145 voters who voted on or after 3/1/2016.  

The third list contained the names of 304 voters who have never voted.  Many of 
these are new registrations as we now receive automatic voter registrations 
through DMV. 

The fourth list contained 509 voters that are currently challenged.   
 
The Board reviewed and discussed each list, and instructed C. Lawrence to challenge the 
following voters, as the Board feels they have moved out of town:  Donn & Jeanne Blodgett, 
Laurel Finucane, John O’Wril, Eric Smith, Michelle D’Amico, Kaitlyn Howes, Braden King, 
Richard Lemery, John & Yvette Randolph, Claude Randolph, Lisa Martel, and Justin Gilman. 
 
There being no further business, the meeting adjourned at 6:00pm. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Carla Lawrence, Town Clerk 
  
  


